Rosenberg Corey

From: Scott Zakarian <scott@fullhouserentals.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:34 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Please vote Against HB 2004-A

| am a landlord and property manager in Lane County. | am asking you to vote Against HB 2004-A. In my experience the
provisions in the bill will do little to address the problems they are hoping to solve and will have serious negative effects
on both tenants and landlords in Oregon.

Again, Please vote against HB 2004-A

Scott Zakarian

Full House Property Management, LLC
Phone: 541-357-7138

Fax: 866-575-7410
www.FullHouseRentals.com




